
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on October 7, 2015. (1) Bro. Steve Skaggs reports 
that the Women's Bible Study began tonight with approximately 26 women in attendance. 
Various women are leading the discussion weekly over the next 9 weeks and they are 
studying the women of the Bible. Bro. Steve also reports that a Revival Service is planned 
for February 28th through March 2nd of next year with Bro. Barry Fields as the evangelist. 
Bro. Steve also reports that the January Bible Study will reference II Corinthians and it will 
be completed every Sunday and Wednesday night in January except for the first Wednesday 
which will be Business Meeting night. Bro. Steve also reports that they have tentatively 
scheduled the next Couples Retreat for the last Friday and Saturday of February. (2) Mark 
Speer, representing the Parsonage Committee, reports that Case Foundation has completed 
their work on the basement walls this week and now they are ready to continue with the rest 
of the remodeling, including painting. (3) In New Business, David England, representing the 
Deacons, made motion to have the following members serve as Messengers for Muldraugh 
Hill Baptist Church to the Associational Meeting: Arlene Mullins, Josephine Holderman, 
Betty Jo Inman, Betty Helm, and Bro. Steve Skaggs. This was voted on and approved by 
those in attendance. (4) In New Business, Bro. Steve presented to the church that Robin 
Humphress, Centre Square Director in Lebanon, would like to show Christian movies to the 
youth of Marion County. The first one is called, "23 Blast" (information is available at 
outreach.com) which she would like to show to the football team next month. She is not able 
to do this on her own. It has to be affiliated with another organization such as a church. Bro. 
Steve would like for Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church to underwrite the movie at a cost of 
$199, which would provide legal rights to view the movie over a period of time to these 
football players and may include viewing at Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church too. The motion 
was made by Jim Sabo, Sr., it was voted on and approved. 
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